SRF COMMITTEE MEETING

2ND FEBRUARY 2016

Present: D. Maddison M. Cassap J. Falade O. Dodds

E. Hunter J. Allen K. Dagg B. Taylor

L. Griffiths G. Brewis

Apologies: O. Braithwaite

- 1. Sunderland Royal Hospital appears to be having a new emergency entrance built for children. Although this is excellent news it is causing a lot of confusion to people trying to go to the adult A & E entrance.
- 2. Acknowledgement letter received from Justice dept. about the promised new courts for the city.
- 3. Discussion about carers in the city and the work they do.
- 4. Lakeside RA are now visiting vulnerable neighbours in their flats, as they may need CRB checks, Gentoo are looking to see if they can fund this.
- 5. Possible Easter Egg hunt in Backhouse Park if funding can be sorted.
- 6. Doris to see Gentoo to see if they could help to secure the rear fire door of St. Mary Magdalene church hall better than it is at the moment.
- 7. Funding still not got last year's funding. Tawander contacted who promised to help.
- 8. Sunderland Music Festival to be held in Sunniside again this year.
- 9. Backhouse and Barley Mow Parks have funding for new park furniture.
- 10.PAG now doing upcycling to raise funds.
- 11.Brown bin charges still an issue for people especially the gentleman who resides in a tower block who received a letter.
- 12. Lakeside have queried why the communal lights are on 24/7.
- 13.E. Hunter has volunteered to lay our poppy wreath for us in November.